Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/10/2023 4:18:27 PM

First name: Stan Last name: Spencer

Organization: Backcountry Sled Patriots

Title: President

Comments: Hello. I represent approx 4000 snowmobilers in Mt and Id who enjoy recreating in the back country. We are not able to accurately determine which areas are proposed for closure from the available mapping. Several of our members have given me info taken from recent public meetings. It appears to me that from the reports I received that several historic snowmobile areas are being closed as an arbitrary action rather than following the 2012 planning rules/guidelines.

I would like to speak with whoever is heading up the planning process to get verifiable information and hopefully access to better mapping. My Ph# is 406 544 0144

I would ask that the comment period be extended by at least 30 days so everyone has time to digest the information I am asking for. Summer is a challenging time to get information to snowmobilers and getting them to respond with comments.

Thank You Stan Spencer